
Wednesday, February 20, 2019 

Faculty Section 
Group A has duty this week. 

 
 

Please excuse the following: 

 Boys Volleyball @ 1:00 

 Baseball (JV/V) @ 2:00 
 

SPORTS ANNOUNCEMENTS 

All students who are interested in our girls lacrosse, we 
have a coach!  But in order to play you must be cleared.  If 
you played a fall or winter sport please let Mrs. Garcia 
know and she will put you on the roster.  If you haven’t 
played a sport you must be cleared before stepping onto 
the field. If you have any questions go see Mrs. Garcia in 
the front office. 

CLUBS & ACTIVITIES 

Are you interested in getting fit? Or having a little workout 
before practice? Well there’s a new club called Move, 
Play, Unplug and it is open to anyone after school from 
3:15-4:15 Tuesday’s and Thursday’s in room 225 by the 
girl's PE locker room , Hope to see you there!! 

Attention Seniors! Who do you think is the smartest, 
funniest, most compassionate, and clumsiest? Vote for 
Senior Bests on the school website under News and 
Announcements or by searching up tinyurl.com/sierra19 . 
Last day to vote is March 1.  

Dons, the Power 106 Celebrity Basketball game is next 
Tuesday, February 26th. your very own Dons seniors, 
alumni and staff will face off vs. the celebrity team from 
Power 106. Tickets are on sale now, $5 presale.  They will 
be $8 at the door.  You never know who might show 
up...don't miss it. 

Boys Volleyball (JV/V) vs San Gabriel @ S.G.—3:15 
 

Baseball (JV/V) vs Workman @ SVHS—3:15 
 

Cheer (V) Showcase @ SVHS—4:00 

ATTENTION ALL Gamers, Computer 
Programmers, and Web Designers!!  

Join our team of developers next year.  

Stop by room 411 or 412 for more info on our course 
offerings.  

Yes!  We have rooter buses going to the Boys Soccer 
Final game of CIF!   

You must fill out a T-4 card, which you can find on our 
Baldwin Park web site, bring the card filed out along with 
your ID and $5 to the activities office to save a spot and to 
purchase your ticket for the game.  We have limited seats, 

first come first served!  You won’t 
want to miss out on this history 
making game!  

Students:  

Our tutoring centers will close down for 1 week after each 
grading period. Tutoring centers are closed this week.  
 

We will accommodate our students, by opening a homework 
center. The HW center is for any student that needs a place to 
complete their homework after school.  
 

The Homework Center will be held Mon. – Thurs. this 
week, in room 401 (our current Math Center).  
 

All tutoring centers will open up again next week.  

There is a mandatory Architecture and Engineering club 
meeting today at lunch in room 410.  See you there! 

All track members, there is a mandatory meeting today, 
Wednesday at 3pm in the field house off of the track. See 
you at 3pm. 

http://tinyurl.com/sierra19

